
  Report #4a 
 

Special Administrative Review Committee for First Presbyterian, Raton 
 
The COM voted to request a Special Administrative Review Committee (SARC) to explore these issues 
with the Raton Session and Pastor.  The Coordinating Team, acting on behalf of the presbytery, 
approved that request from COM.   Their charge was to examine the following three areas: 1) financial 
reporting to the presbytery, 2) regular conduct of congregational life, and 3) personnel.  Per the 
presbytery’s Standing Rules, the COM co-chairs, the Stated Clerk and the presbytery moderator have 
proposed the following five folks to serve on this committee, and they have agreed to do so: 
 
                Rev. Richard Safford, Chair 
                Rev. Katie Palmer 
                Rev. Ginna Bairby 
                Ruling Elder Beth Miller (Rio Rancho) 
                Ruling Elder Toby Montoya (Second Presbyterian Church, Albuquerque). 
 


